
 

 

 

 
 

 
Seminar:   INTRODUCTION TO OIL AND GAS POTENTIAL 
Date:              October 24, 2019 
Location:   Botwood Kin Centre 

 
The Town of Botwood and the Exploits Valley Port Corporation, in conjunction with the Exploits Regional 
Chamber of Commerce are hosting a seminar entitled “Introduction to Oil and Gas Potential” on October 
24, 2019. 
 
The seminar will feature the following speakers from various aspects of the oil and gas industry:  
 
Presenters Topic 

Charlene Johnson 
CEO, Newfoundland & Labrador Oil & Gas 
Industries Association (Noia) 

Canada’s Offshore Oil and Gas Industry:  Imagine 
the Potential 

Jim Keating 
Executive Vice-President, Offshore Development & 
Corporate Services, Nalcor 

Newfoundland and Labrador’s Oil and Gas 
Industry:  Defining the Opportunity 

Tim Murphy 
Senior Advisor, Regulatory Reform & Public 
Engagement,  C-NLOPB 

C-NLOPB Overview and Update on Scheduled 
Land  Tenure Process 

Bill Fanning 
President & Country Manager, Kvaerner 

Deep Water Floater Concepts for the 
Newfoundland Environment 

Richard Mandeville 
Vice President Subsea Projects, Canada, Technip 
FMC 

Subsea 101:  An Introduction to the Subsea 
Industry in Newfoundland and Labrador 

   
The first three speakers will provide participants with an overview of the potential in oil and gas 
developments for offshore Newfoundland and Labrador and an overview of the role of the Canada-
Newfoundland and Labrador Offshore Petroleum Board (C-NLOPB).  Other presentations from industry 
representatives , i.e. Kvaerner and TechnipFMC, will provide the audience with overviews of some of the 
technologies currently being utilized in Newfoundland.  
 
The seminar will conclude with a luncheon and our keynote speaker will feature Roger Grimes, Chair of 
the C-NLOPB,  who will address the topic of “Producing Oil While Going Green?”  
 
Participants will have an opportunity to ask questions of the speakers as well as mingle and network 
during coffee breaks and the pre-luncheon networking session.  
 
Space is limited so we encourage you to register soon.   Registration forms are attached.  


